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Gunfire Erupts in Busy Sunny Isles Area, Endangering
Civilians

Gunfire in a bustling area endangered civilians, damaging two vehicles
but causing no injuries. Police are investigating the incident and
urging public assistance.
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Scene of shooting incident in Sunny Isle on Tues. Jan. 7, 2025. By. V.l. CONSORTIUM

ST. CROIX — The V.I. Police Department is investigating a shooting incident that
occurred in the busy Sunny Isles area on Tuesday afternoon.

According to the department, at approximately 3:37 p.m., the 911 Emergency Call Center
received multiple reports of gunfire near the Food Court parking area in Sunny Isles.
According to VIPD, the suspect or suspects fled the scene in a vehicle before officers


https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-gunfire-erupts-in-busy-sunny-isles-area--endangering-civilians

arrived.

Two vehicles were damaged during the incident, but there have been no reports of
injuries.

The case is being actively investigated by the VIPD’s Criminal Investigation Bureau
(CIB). Authorities are urging anyone with information regarding the shooting to come
forward.

Individuals can contact 911, the CIB Tipline at 340-778-4950, or Crime Stoppers VI at 1-
800-222-8477 (TIPS) to provide information anonymously.
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